Development Clerk

From: Eric Cooper <zoninginspector@townofcanandaigua.org>
Sent: Tuesday, January 21, 2020 4:29 PM

To: mrowlinson@townofcanandaigua.org

Subject: FW: Lakeview Lane

For Lupton files, online and please share with the Luptons.

Thanks.

From: Barbara Morgenstern <gopublisher@aol.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 21, 2020 4:02 PM

To: ecooper@townofcanandaigua.org

Subject: Lakeview Lane

We support the building of the Lupton home on 3459 Lakeview Lane with the variances.
Sincerely,

Barbara and George Morgenstern

3505 Lakeview Lane

585.256.0653

Sent from my iPad



